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Comments: To whom it may concern, I strongly urge you to reconsider any changes to the chugach Forrest plan.

I have lived on the Kenai Peninsula for over 35 years, I grew up here, explored the chugach forest with my dad,

and I been doing the same with my young girls.  Changes in the current access arrangements would restrict our

use and enjoyment. We have plenty of space and areas for all user groups to enjoy without restricting the motor

user group.  Do not be swayed by outside pressures and special interest groups that have never even set in our

beautiful state.  


